Vivign Geneser, Ph®
815 West €lgventh Streget
Hustin, Texas 78701

December 7, 2020

Dear Historic Landmark Commission,
Please accept my acknowledgement of support for the demolition of the structure that is
located on the property at 815 West Eleventh Street.

As co-owner of the house from 1978-1998, and the sole owner of the property since the death
of my husband, John Myles Geneser in 1998, | am responsible for decisions made pertaining to
the structure at this address.

As you know, the property is currently under contract with Square One Consultants, Inc.
(“Square One”). As part of the contractual process, Square One would like to secure approval
for a demolition permit for the property.

Please be advised that |, as the owner, grant permission for the issuance of a demolition permit
for the property. If | previously indicated otherwise, the statement was based on a misreading
of the contract as well as misinformation from a legal advisor. At this time, | support the
decision to demolish the house.

Based on the information provided in this document, it is my hope this item will again appear
on the Consent Agenda for the meeting on December 14, 2020.

If you have any questions concerning my support of this demolition permit, please feel free to
call and confirm at your convenience.

Sincerely,

\]\\/\M\ QMQAQL\

Vivien Geneser
512-970-4603

cc: Square One Consultants, Inc. (via email)




